Staff Council Minutes

Tuesday, September 17, 2013 at 10:00am

Council Members in attendance: Ann Clifton (Secretary), Candy Fesperman, Shane Flowe, Bridgette Gibbs (Chair), Chip Hester, Bonny King, Karen Setliff, Michael Swan, Alexandra Watts, Steffanie West.

The July 2013 meeting minutes were reviewed and approved by Bonny King.

Treasurer's Report: Alexandra Watts reported that the current balance in the Staff Council account is \$89.00.

Rowan Helping Ministries Collection Drive: The Fall 2013, Rowan Helping Ministries Drive will begin on October 14, and will continue through October 25. The shelter is currently housing 82 people and is in need of everything. Bridgette will send out a detailed list of their current needs.

Sub – Committees: Alexander Watts reported that the Fundraiser Committee will hold a Book Swap on October 10, at 11:00am.

QEP: Bridgette Gibbs reported that workshops are being held, but no decisions have been made.

Campus Master Plan: Several members of the Staff Council believe that parking will be an issue and needs to be discussed in more detail.

Other Items:

Duck Draw tickets are now being sold. Please contact Student Affairs if no one has visited your office selling tickets.

One of our own SEGS students, Trevor Mullis is serving in Afghanistan. The School of Evening and Graduate Studies program is working to send a carry package to his unit. They will be collecting items until September 23rd.

Respectfully Submitted, Ann Clifton Staff Council Secretary